Important Notice ~ Licensing Change Effective December 10, 2018
Dear Synopsys Customer,
This notification is to inform you of a mandatory change regarding Synopsys Common Licensing (SCL).

Starting December 10, 2018, the license key files issued by Synopsys will require SCL version 2018.06 or
higher versions of the license server software. The previous releases of the SCL license server software
will not be able to read and serve the license key files issued by Synopsys on or after December 10, 2018.

Why is this change being made?

The license key file issued by Synopsys on and after December 10, 2018 will contain Tamper Resistant
Licensing (TRL) cryptography from Flexera. This change is implemented as part of the ongoing process of
enhancing


http://www.solvnet.com/
http://www.synopsys.com/licensing

